
Davidson. Florene, EMNRD 

From: Chappelle, Germaine R. <germaine.chappelle@gknet.com> 
Sent: Monday, March 31, 2014 4:43 PM 
To: Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 
Subject: Re: Application 

Thank you Florene. I included that date at the request of my client. May 1 is fine. Please have a nice evening. 

Sincerely, 
Germaine 

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE DROID 

"Davidson, Florene, EMNRD" <florene,davidson@state.nm.us> wrote: 

I received your application on behalf of OXY USA Inc. for a non-standard spacing and proration unit and compulsory 
pooling in Section 26, Township 23 South, Range 30 East, Eddy County, New Mexico. The cover letter requested an April 
17, 2014 hearing date. The deadline for filing for that date has passed, and this application will be set for the May 1, 
2014 hearing. Please let me know if this is acceptable to you. 

Thank you. 

Florene Davidson 

Please note that Gallagher & Kennedy has moved its Santa Fe office from 1233 Paseo de Peralta to 1239 Paseo 
de Peralta. 

Please update your records accordingly. All other information remains unchanged. 

This message and any ofthe attached documents contain information from the law firm of Gallagher & Kennedy, P. A. that may be 
confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient, you may not read, copy, distribute, or use this information, and no 
privilege has been waived by your inadvertent receipt. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender by reply 
e-mail and then delete this message. Thank you. 
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